
CITY OF MORA, MN 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
With no new business to discuss or take action on, the October 7, 2020 
Planning Commission meeting has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 9, 2020 at 
5:30 pm. 
 
 
 
Beth Thorp, Community Development Director 
October 1, 2020 


